
IJB41. Review of Integration Scheme 
 

The Integration Joint Board considered a report by the Chief Governance 
Officer reminding the Board of the requirement to review the Integration 
Scheme on a five yearly basis.  It advises of the failure to make much 
progress with the review and acknowledges that the work will need to be 
undertaken in 2021, emphasising the importance of making progress with a 
risk sharing agreement. 

 
Decision 

 
The Integration Joint Board noted the contents of the report. 

 


